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Good afternoon families,

Next week is our last week in school before the February half term break. Teacher
strikes are planned for Tuesday 28th February and | wanted to give you early
notice of our plans for this.

All classes will be closed except for Year 6 on Tuesday 28th February.

Year 6 are expected to be in and any non-attendance will be unauthorised. Year 6
had a lovely time having the school to themselves last time so | know that they
will be eager to attend on the strike day.

| am aware that the strike day is the day after we return to school. | understand
that it may be tempting to keep children off on the Monday. | urge you not to do
this as the first Monday back is when children get hooked into their new class
book and teachers have exciting lessons planned.

There are two further strike days planned for 15th & 16th March. | cannot yet say
if these will go ahead or which classes may be affected.

Our food festival which took place after school yesterday was a huge success.
Thank you to Ms Millington and the Year 6 team for organising this. It was
awesome to have some many countries represented through this community
food event. This was also in support of Children’s Mental Health week with the
theme being Let’s Connect!

Many thanks for your support.
Wtns Louise Robents—Headteachen

Gates open at 8:40am

Registration is at 8:45am
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Don' f’orget: This term we are focusing on healthy snacks

and lunchboxes.

Easter Fayre 30th March.

Forthcoming dates for your diary:

Breakfast club is open daily from
8:00am priced at 50p per day.

Thursday 16th February

Year 5 & 6 girls group to mini basketball
event.

Friday 17th February 3:15pm
School closes for half term break
Clubs are on as normal.

Monday 27th February 8:45am
Back to school for all children
Monday 27th February

Year 6 to Green acres Farm
Tuesday 28th February—all day

School is closed to all classes except for
Year 6.

Wednesday 1st March
An author will be visiting our school!
Thursday 2nd March

World Book Day—wear pyjamas to
school.

Tuesday 7th March

Year 5 group to Everton mini kickers
event.

Wednesday 8th March

Year 3/4.group of girls to Disney
football event.

Thursday 9th March

Year 3 group to Everton mini kickers
event.




